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Consolidated Plan 

This is the old Title I Plan. The Title I Plan is how we provide services to Title Students.    Last 

Year they changed it to the Consolidated Plan.  It now includes Foster Care.  This year it now 

includes Special Education as well. The committee met by email: Title Teachers, Mrs. Millberg, 

Mrs. Wysong, and Mrs. Suey.  We made no major changes to the plan, other than adding the 

Special Education part to it..  We did add the Capturing Kids Hearts Training.  I am waiting on 

Faith Bible School to fill out paperwork on whether they will participate in the ESSA Grant.  

Sacred Heart will continue to be part of the ESSA Grant. This plan requires board approval, and 

then ISBE approves it.  Our grants cannot get approved until this plan is approved by ISBE. 

 

 

ESSA Grants 

All of the ESSA Grants have been amended to include the additional money that we are getting. 

That is why the numbers on the grant report are different. 

We will have a few larger expenses like Capturing Kids Heart Training that we will pay with this 

additional money.   

 

Title IV Money we are purchasing some instruments for the K-5 Music, and Jr. High Stem Lab. 

Jr. High Stem Lab is getting 4 Oculus Headsets, a 3D Printer, and 2 Z Space along with training 

for the Z Space. The reason behind this purchase is they lifted the 15% cap on technology. 

 

Also we can carry over more money this year if all is not spent. We do not have any preliminary 

numbers for next year. 

 

CARES ACT 

We are expecting more information and the application to become available for next week.  The 

preliminary amount for Pana is $391,010.  Due to it flowing through Title funds Sacred Heart 

and Faith Bible Christian Academy in Rosamond will be eligible for a piece of that funding. 

Somethings that we are looking into purchasing with these funds: 

400 Chromebooks- This would make us 1:1 in all grade levels K-12. This would allow students 

to take a device home if we had to do remote learning. Carts for these as well. 

5 Sanitizing Machines- 1 for each school and the bus garage.  This will allow us to sanitize the 

busses and classrooms much quicker. 

WIFI for Buses- This would allow students on trips to work on homework.  This would also 

allow us during a remote learning time when we are delivering meals to students they could 

download their homework, work on it, and then upload it when the meals are delivered.   

Cleaning Supplies/ PPE-  Things like Clorox wipes have been on class lists.  They are hard to 

find right now.  Looking at things that we may need to open up school safely. 

Professional Development- Professional Development for teachers in staff 

Budget Relief- Looking for a way to relieve some expected issues with the budget due to 

potential loss of state and local revenue.  Paying for more aides and teacher salaries.  Waiting 

on more clarification on what we can do in this area. 


